Anthropology Club Constitution


The purpose of the Anthropology Club is to organize students who like to experience different cultures through theme events to be shared with the rest of campus.  It is also an informal way of organizing the Anthropology majors to coordinate with the Anthropology faculty.  

Faculty Advisor:  Dr. Shinu Abraham

Article I: Officers

-Anthropology Club shall have four officers; President, Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer.  All officers shall be selected on the same criteria.  They will be elected by a majority of the club members attending the Club meeting that is designated for elections near the end of the year.    

-The duties of President shall be to lead and coordinate meetings and events as well as make final decisions when needed.  

-The duties of Vice-President are to be the primary assistant to the President.  They are also to act as President if the current President is unable to make decisions or absent at meetings and events.  

-The Secretary shall serve as the primary record keeper for the club.  They shall compose and send 

e-mails as well as reserve rooms for events.  

-The Treasurer shall maintain the financial records for the club.  They are to maintain the club's budget and make sure it is not spent to quickly.  

-Duties of officers are not set in stone, certain actions may be performed by others should the situation make that most convenient.  

-The President may be removed by a majority vote of members, and the other officers positions may be removed by the President with a majority support of the club.  

Article II: Activities

-Anthropology Club activities are divided into three categories; Theme Event, Dinner and Field Trip

-A Theme Event consists of a general theme for the night as well as a movie, food and possibly an activity to match that theme.

-A Dinner will consist of food from a local restaurant that is considered “exotic”, and usually involves the Anthropology faculty.

-A Field Trip is anything that takes the club off campus.  It can be anything from a trip to the Ottawa Museum of Civilization to someplace in the surrounding community that the club wishes to visit.  

-Other types of activities are also welcome to be suggested and debated by the club.  

-The club shall also maintain the bulletin board to the right of the entrance to Piskor room 015. 

